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July 15, 2013  
 

Two Local Businesses Robbed By Masked and Armed Gunmen 
 

Dallas police robbery detectives in conjunction with the FBI Violent Crimes Task Force are 
asking for the public’s assistance in identifying suspects involved in two separate robbery 
offenses. The first robbery occurred on July 2, 2013, at the T-Mobile located in the 2600 block of 
Fort Worth Avenue. Two Latin males in their twenties entered the offense location, pointed guns 
at the store clerks and demanded cell phones. Both suspects had their faces covered and left the 
location in a stolen car with about $40,000 in stolen cell phones. The suspects drove a short 
distance away and then changed vehicles, fleeing in a light colored SUV. Police detectives are 
also investigating a similar aggravated robbery that occurred on July 13, 2013, in the 11000 
block of Harry Hines Boulevard where a shot was fired and approximately $400,000 in property 
was taken. These offenses are documented on service numbers 167105-A and 178395-A. 
 
 

http://youtu.be/_bm16DjfI2w 
 
The above video link contains footage from both offenses including the suspect vehicle. The 
suspect vehicle is a late 2000’s model, light colored Lincoln Navigator.  

 
Anyone with information about the suspects or this offense is asked to contact Detective A. 
Nordyke of the Robbery Unit at (214) 671-3638. If you wish to remain anonymous, you can do 
so by calling CrimeStoppers at (214) 373-8477. CrimeStoppers offers a reward of up to $5000 
for information leading to the arrest and indictment of suspects. 
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